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EYFS –Camping Experience 3rd June 

Year Group: EYFS  

Where: School Field 

When: Tuesday 3rd June 

Time: During the normal school day. All children must be in school as normal. 

Cost: No cost 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are excited to share more details about our upcoming Reception Camping Experience, which 

promises to be a fun and enriching day of outdoor learning! This is replacing the morning at 

Stanton Park as originally communicated in the dates for next term. 

Uniform/Clothing: 

Children are welcome to wear outdoor clothing suitable for camping and outdoor activities. 

Alternatively, they may wear their usual school uniform. Please ensure your child brings a 

waterproof coat, as we will be outdoors for much of the day. 

Lunch Arrangements: 

We will be having a picnic on the school field. You can order a baguette on ParentPay or bring in a 

packed lunch from home on this day. If you have already ordered a hot dinner, you can change your 

selection on ParentPay or if you would prefer your child to have a school hot dinner this can be 

accommodated also as children can have their lunch in the hall as normal. 

Additional Information: 

This activity forms part of the Knowledge and Understanding of the World area of the curriculum. 

We will be using the opportunity to build the children’s understanding of forest school principles 

and what a camping experience involves. 

We will be using one large tent and one smaller tent on the day. If you have a small tent that you 

would be happy to lend us, we would be extremely grateful—please let your class teacher know. 

Thank you for your continued support. We are really looking forward to a memorable day with the 

children! 

Thank you for your continued support,  

EYFS Team 


